Fall River
Howmeless Service Providers Coalition

July 25, 2019
Dear Director:

This is to inform you that the Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) has
released the Continuum of Care application for its competitive grants for housing and services
for the homeless.

Any entity looking to apply for renewal funding of its programs must forward a Letter of Intent
to the Homeless Service Providers Coalition (HSPC) by 5:00 p.m., August 8, 2019.

The organization must actively participate in the application process and may schedule time
with me at my office to obtain assistance to complete the application in e-snaps, if necessary.
Project applications will be due in e-snaps August 23, 2019.

Also attached is a description of opportunities that are available in the federal competition and
may be available in the Fall River competition (local approval pending; available to any 501(c)(3)
organization operating in Fall River). The opportunity to consolidate existing CoC projects is
available, provided that the projects are operated by the same agency and of the same
component. Please include information regarding what programs your agency is considering
for consolidation in your Letter of Intent.

General information regarding the Continuum of Care Program Competition may be found at
https://www.hudexchange.info/resources/documents/FY-2017-CoC-Program-Competition-

NOFA.pdf.

Please forward your Letter of Intent by scanning your original signed letter and attaching it to
an e-mail to mdcamara@fallriverma.org by 5:00 p.m., Thursday, August 8, 2019. If you have
any questions, please contact me at 508-679-0131.

incerely,

ary D. Camara
Homeless Service Providers Coalition



